
Dear parents and caregivers, 

  

The Athleticsô Carnival was another successful whole school event. We 
were blessed with a beautiful sunny day, excited and cooperative       
children and generous parents who gave up their time to help run the 
carnival. It was wonderful to see children participating enthusiastically 
and cheering on their classmates. We saw great teamwork in the ball 
games and relays and some unusual techniques in the long jump and 
shotput events. It was great to see so many parents coming along to 
watch their children compete. Special thanks to all the teachers and   
especially Mr Faccin who organised the day. Looking forward to our next 
big community event. 

  

Staff have been working hard on several policies and procedures to    
ensure the smooth running of the school. We would like to share with 
you our St Josephôs Uniform Policy which is attached to this newsletter 
and posted on Facebook.  We would appreciate any constructive      
feedback you may have. 

Please email stjosephskwood@parra.catholic.edu.au with your         
comments. We hope to implement this policy in Week 1 Term 3. 

We have also requested from the Catholic Education Office a Work 
Health and Safety inspection and report for the play equipment in the 
infants playground. This report will enable us to make a decision about 
its viability and safety. 

  

Staff have also been involved in developing rules and new opportunities 
for ensuring a safe playground. These new rules will be implemented 
next week. We would particularly like your support in ensuring these 
rules are upheld. 
 

How to help: 
 

¶ Ensure your child has a school hat so that they can play with their 
friends 

 

¶ Encourage your child to not bring toys to school that could be lost 
or broken 

 

¶ Fidget spinners are no longer able to be brought to school due to 
several incidents of them being lost, broken and used during learning 
time. Please ensure your child leaves theirs at home. 

 

Take care, 

Trish Reilly 

Message From Mrs Reilly... 
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Term 2 Week 6 

mailto:stjosephkwood@parra.catholic.edu.au


Captivate Tickets  

Kindergarten Reminders  

Enrolments for Kindergarten 
2018 now open! 

Fun Food Day  

Our next Fun Food Day will be held Friday 2nd June at Lunch 2.  For sale there will be cheese and  
bacon rolls $1.50 and Popper drinks $1. 

CAPTIVATE SHOW TICKETS For those parents/carers purchasing ticketsðthe link is below! Limited 
numbers. http://captivate.parra.catholic.edu.au or https://www.trybooking.com/QBCF 

Our Captivate Students 

 
Choir 16th June - Showcase performance, 4:00pm-8:30pm, Nagle College Blacktown 

  

Concert band 

¶ 16th June - Showcase performance 1, 4:00pm-8:30pm, Nagle College Blacktown 
 

¶ 20th June - Showcase performance 2, 4:00pm-8:30pm, Nagle College Blacktown 

  

String orchestra 

¶ 15th June - Showcase performance 1, 4:00pm-8:30pm, Nagle College Blacktown 
 

¶ 19th June - Showcase performance 2, 4:00pm-8:30pm, Nagle College Blacktown 

Library Day - every Tuesday only 

Home Readers - return to school every Thursday 

New Sports Day - Thursday from 1st June.  Sports uniform can still be worn on Fridays 

Athletics Carnival  

https://www.trybooking.com/QBCF


 
Thank you for ensuring your children are coming to school every day. 

           

Extended Leave - longer than 5 days  

We encourage parents to take trips during the designated school holiday periods. Attending school 
daily and on time is critical to your childôs learning and social development. 

 
If you are planning on taking your child out of school for 5 days or more during the school term, written 
permission must be given from Mrs Reilly. Please contact the Office and an application form will be 
sent home. Fill this in and return it with any travel documents to school. The Office will then organise a 
time for you to meet with Mrs Reilly to discuss the leave. 

Attendance Update  
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Entries for the HERO competition have now closed. Thank you  for encouraging and supporting your 
children to enter.  We're overwhelmed by the quality and quantity of entries.  Sr Brenda Kennedy 
along with Mrs Reilly will decide the winning entry over the next few days.   The winner along with 
several highly commended  awards will be announced at assembly this Friday 2nd June. Again, we'd 
like to thank you all for supporting and encouraging your children to be St Joseph's HEROS.  

Year 1 & 2 Music  

Stage 1 have been learning all about 'The Carnival of the Animals' by composer Camille Saint Saens 
in Term 2. They have been responding to the music by drawing pictures, listening, moving, playing the 
orchestral instruments they hear and composing their own 'animal' music. 

The Joan is holding a concert all about The Carnival of the Animals.  This concert will be a fantastic 
addition to the work they're doing in the classroom and a great chance for them to see the instruments 
in action as well as hear them. I encourage all stage 1 students to get to this concert if they can!   For 
more information please go to: http://thejoan.com.au/whats-on/carnival-of-the-animals/  

Mrs Fiona Hill 

Music Teacher 


